
 

 
November 15, 2024 

NOTICE: Disruption of Water Service 
El Cerito Ct & Via Esplanade 

CITY OF PUNTA GORDA 
 

 

UTILITIES ADMINISTRATION 
326 WEST MARION AVENUE 

PUNTA GORDA, FL 33950 
(941) 575-3339 

utility@CityofPuntaGordaFL.com 

The City of Punta Gorda Utilities Department is planning on replacing a split tee and a fire 
hydrant at intersection of El Cerito Ct and Via Esplanade. In order to accomplish this task, the 
water will be turned OFF between 9:00 am – 3:30 pm affecting residents Via Esplanade, 
Belvedere Ct, El Cerito Ct, Via Venice, Como Ct, Via Venice Ct, Via Seville, and the south side of 
Tropicana Dr. 

Work is planned for Wednesday November, 20 from approximately 9:00 AM until 3:00 PM. 

Once the repair is completed all residents in the affected area will be under a 
“PRECAUTIONARY BOIL WATER NOTICE“. (See Map) 

 

 
We apologize for any inconvenience and thank you for your patience while the necessary 
repairs are performed. Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact the Utilities 
office at (941) 575-5088 from 7:00 a.m. until 3:30 p.m. or (941) 575-3339 from 8:00 a.m. until 
4:30 p.m. 

Respectfully, 

Utilities Department, Water Distribution Division 
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